
 

 

 
 

COMMUNITY ADVISORY NOTICE 
Energy Re-Conductor Project 

 

Area: West of Main Street to Church St.              April 10, 2019 
 Second Street to Middle Burnt Fork Rd. 
 
 

Energy Re-Conductor Project Commences 
 

Beginning On/About April 8, 2019 
Cleanup On/About May 2, 2019 

 

STREET CLOSURES AND  

DRIVEWAY ACCESS RESTRICTIONS ARE IN EFFECT 

 
Beginning on/about Monday, April 8, 2019 NorthWestern Energy will commence the 
replacement of power conductors through the Main Street corridor. Work will include the 
replacement of utility poles and the replacement of lines.  
 
Re-conductor work will take place in the alley between Main Street and Church Street 
between 4/8/2019 and 4/17/2019. Then, crews will move south down the alley and 
onto Main Street between 4/18/2019 and 5/2/2019. 
 
Alley closures will take place throughout the project. The following street closures are 
planned to accommodate the project and ensure public safety: 
 
East 2nd Street, East 3rd Street, East 4th Street and East 5th Street from Main Street to 
Church Street will be CLOSED 4/16 & 4/17. 
 
East 6th Street from Main Street to Church Street and Middle Burnt Fork Road from 
Main Street to College Street will be CLOSED 4/30 & 5/1. 
 

NO ALLEY ACCESS WILL BE ALLOWED DURING THESE CLOSURES. 
 

Citizens should expect minor traffic delays in the project areas as some streets will be 
limited to one lane traffic intermittently. 
 
You can follow @townofstevensvilleMT on Facebook or visit 
www.townofstevensville.com for updates or contact Town Hall at 406-777-5271 for 
questions. 

http://www.townofstevensville.com/

